
November 

Membership 
EASY INSTRUCTIONS  

1. Clip the dues form below.  

2. Fill it out completely-please print all information clearly, especially your email address.  

3. Write a check for $25, payable to PALS, or bring the exact amount ($25) in cash.  

     There will no longer be hard copies mailed. 

4. Bring the form and your payment to the November guild meeting.  

5. Turn in at the membership table. 

 

Once again, we will be holding a drawing for a beautiful gift basket with a lot of quilting goodies. 

Every person who renews their membership dues at the November general meeting will be 

entered into the drawing which will be held at the end of the meeting.  

Our dues help with the cost of our speakers/instructors, our summer picnic, our Christmas 

potluck, and many, many more things that our guild does every year. We are so fortunate to 

have such an active guild, and much of this is due to our members paying their dues in a timely 

fashion. Dues can also be mailed to: PALS, P.O. Box 5673, North Muskegon, MI 49445 

 

 


